Attachment 12c: Thank You Email (All FG and Interview Participants)

Attachment 12c: Thank You OMB No. 3145-New Email (All FG and Interview Expiration Date: XX/XX/XXXX

Participants)

Subject: Thank you for participating in the Noyce Program Evaluation

Dear [NAME],

Thank you for participating in our evaluation of the Robert Noyce Teacher Scholarship Program (the Noyce Program). Your insights were invaluable and will help support the National Science Foundation and the Noyce Program.

If you have any further thoughts or would like to stay updated on our progress, please visit our evaluation website (https://whitworthkee.com/nsf-noyce-programevaluation/), or send any questions to WKCNoyceEval@whitworthkee.com.

Again, we appreciate your continued support and look forward to sharing the findings.

Sincerely,

The WhitworthKee Consulting Evaluation Team